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Change of Address  

Unico Silver Limited (USL or the Company) advises, the Company's principal place of business has changed to: 

Level 4, 96-100 Albert Road 

South Melbourne, VIC 3205 

 

For enquiries please contact: 

Todd Williams  

Managing Director   

M:  + 61 4 2222 5211  

This announcement is authorised for release to the market by the Managing Director of Unico Silver 

Limited. 

 


